
Hi Jan, 

I spoke to Ms. Werle.  Her intent was to submit comments in Case No. IPC-E-23-12 (PCA). 

Thanks, 

Cur�s 
208-334-0322

-----Original Message----- 
From: Cur�s Thaden <
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 1:03 PM 
To: Front ; Chris Hecht  Chris McEwan 
< Cur�s Thaden < Jolene Bossard 
Jon Kruck 
Subject: Cur�s Assigned: RE: No�ce: A complaint was submited to PUCWeb - Janice Werle 

-----Original Message----- 
From: PUCWeb No�fica�on <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 1:00 PM 
To: ConsumerComplaintsWeb
Subject: No�ce: A complaint was submited to PUCWeb 

The following complaint was submited via PUCWeb: 

Name: Janice Werle 
Submission Time: May 30 2023 12:26PM 
Email: werlejan1@gmail.com 
Telephone: 208-989-5644 
Address: 6430 W Fairfield Av 
Boise, ID 83709 

Name of U�lity Company: Idaho Power Company 

Contacted U�lity: No 

Comment: "I received the postcard from Idaho Power communica�ng their plan to raise residen�al rates 
in Idaho; it looks like 10.34%. This is outrageous! With so many new residents, energy costs should be 
reducing due to the many more residents to share the cost. This is higher than infla�on, and "market 
prices" should have nothing to do with the price residents should have to pay; it should have to do ONLY 
with the cost Idaho Power incurs. Are they being required to cut their overhead? Have you looked at 
their execu�ve salaries?? Please do not approve this rate increase!" 

------ 
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